
Somerset Hills Memorial Park 

March 21 at 2:16 PM ·  

Coronavirus Update 

 

Somerset Hills mausoleum continues to remain closed to the public. With the health and safety 

of our staff in mind we will continue to service burials and entombments however we will not 

permit anyone other than the funeral director to attend. We do not make this decision lightly but 

hope to avoid any shutdown of our facilities.  

 

As an essential part of the death care process we will continue to service the community with 

both our crematory and burial services. 

 

Please do not hesitate to email gina@shmpcemetery.com if you have questions or concerns. 

Please think of others as we navigate the next few weeks and stay well. 
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